## FOUR AND PERHAPS MORE IN SOCCER SET

The opening meeting of the Henolulu Soccer Football association, 1921-22 season, was held in the British clubrooms last night, President James A. Dunbar in the chair. The prospects for a successful season are rosy, and representatives nominated the following clubs which will take part: Outrigger Canoe club, Rangers, Healanis and Schofield Service club.

The first-named three are certain starters, and Schofield Service has only to obtain permission of the athletic officers to be also among the "certainties." Palama and National Guard were not represented last night, and as they played last year the association secretary, J. B. Walker (vice T. C. B. Gibson, resigned) was directed to write both bodies and get their intentions for the season. It was decided to print picture cards to be sold among the employes of the big business houses in Honolulu to foster the game and maintain interest among the rising generation. The entrance fee of each club has to be paid by November 30, and a complete list of players registered to each club must be submitted to the executive board by the same date.

The season will open December 10, and close during February. All games will be played on Makiki field, provided the permission of the city and county of Honolulu is obtained. The visit of Hilo in connection with the Harrison cup around Christmas or New Year is on the tapis, and practise games will begin soon to get all players in fit condition to open the season with a bang.